
No.Cdn.19012/15/2022/Coord-NMC 
Government of India 

National Medical Commission 
Coordination& Vigilance Division 

Public Notice 

Pocket-14, Sector-8, 
Dwarka, 

New Delhi-110077. 
Date: 13.7.2023 

All the stakeholderS are hereby informed that the National Exit Test (NEXT) 
examination is deferred on the advice of the Ministry, dated 11.07.2023, till further 

directions from the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare 

(Dr. Pulkesh Kumar) 
Secretary, NMC 
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